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Introduction : 

On March 22, 2024, the ACS International Student Chapter at Dr. Ambedkar College 

organized an exhilarating event called CHEM-HUNT, centered around the theme of 

Photography and Imaging. Led by Dr. Mrs. Deepa Panhekar, Faculty Advisor, the event 



aimed to engage students in a fun and educational exploration of chemistry through various 

rounds of challenges. 

 

Challenges and Rounds: 

The event comprised three rounds designed to test participants' knowledge, creativity, and 

quick-thinking skills. The first round featured a Quiz with 25 multiple-choice questions, 

followed by a Riddles round creatively arranged in an interconnecting dots format. The final 

round, Rapid Fire, consisted of 15 questions, including a segment where participants had to 

identify famous scientists. 

 

Participants and Winners: 

A total of 20 students enthusiastically participated in the event, showcasing their passion for 

chemistry and photography. Of these, 16 students successfully cleared the first round, leading 

to the formation of four groups, each comprising four students. While all groups performed 

admirably in the second round, only one group advanced to the third and final round. The 

winners of CHEM-HUNT 2024 were announced, with Mukund Renke securing the first 

position, followed by Aditya Chakre and Shivani Borkar in the second and third positions, 

respectively. 
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Conclusion: 

CHEM-HUNT 2024 not only showcased the creative talents and chemistry knowledge of the 

participants but also highlighted the importance of integrating photography and imaging in 

the study of chemistry. Through engaging challenges and collaborative teamwork, the event 

served as a platform for students to explore and appreciate the interdisciplinary nature of 

science while fostering camaraderie and enthusiasm within the academic community. 
 

 



Some Glimpses of ChemHunt Event: 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 



 


